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While MedStar Family Choice looks for possible fraud, waste, and abuse activities, we need your 

help to stop fraud, waste, and abuse. MedStar Family Choice has a strict non-retaliation policy, 

which means filing a report will not affect the services you receive, or how you are treated by 

MedStar Family Choice Maryland. If you know of a situation that may involve fraud and abuse, 

please report it immediately by calling our Compliance Director at 410-933-2283, Member 

Services at 888-404-3549 or the MedStar Health Corporate Integrity Hotline at 877-811-3411. 

You may also call the Maryland Department of Health Office of the Inspector General toll-free 

at 866-770-7175 or report online at https://health.maryland.gov/oig/Pages/Report_Fraud.aspx..  

 

 

https://health.maryland.gov/oig/Pages/Report_Fraud.aspx.


http://myvideovisit.medstarhealth.org/


 

 

 

http://bit.ly/MFCGroup
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As of July 1, 2022, MedStar Family Choice must follow new rules when processing requests for 
medications your health care provider prescribes.  We now only have 24 hours from the time we 
receive the request to make a decision and notify your health care provider. You can help us make 
you get your medicines quickly by asking your health care provider to check our list of covered 
medications first before prescribing you a medication.  
 
If your health care provider feels you need a medication that is not one of the medicines on our 
covered list, ask them to please submit a request with the medical notes that explains why you need 
this medication to us.  If you get to the pharmacy and the pharmacist tells you a medicine requires 
an approval from us or is not covered, ask them to call your health care provider immediately so 
they can follow up with us about getting the medication covered for you.  



Results of MedStar Family Choice's annual 
quality review. 
The Maryland Department of Health (MDH) is required to review the quality of care provided to 
Maryland Medicaid members who are enrolled with any of the Maryland HealthChoice Managed 
Care Organizations (MCOs). 

To ensure that the services provided to members meet established regulations, MDH uses Olarant, 
an outside agency, to review quality and performance. 

This review looks at the following standards: 

• Quality Assurance and Governance

• Delegation of Activities

• Credentialing and re-credentialing

• Enrollee rights

• Availability and accessibility

• Utilization review

• Continuity of care

• Health education

• Outreach

• Fraud and abuse

.. 

For the 2021 audit, MedStar Family Choice met the minimum requirements in all but one category. 
MFC received a finding of "partially met" for one element of the Credentialing and Re-Credentialing 
standard. As a result, MFC submitted a corrective action plan to Olarant in the area where we fell 
short. An opportunity for improvement was identified for one element of the Utilization Review 
standard and another opportunity for improvement was identified for one element of the Outreach 
standard. MFC made minor policy changes based on Olarant's suggestions. MedStar Family Choice 
is committed to continuous quality improvement. Qlarant made recommendations and identified 
areas of focus for the next review. MedStar Family Choice actively reviews current processes and 
procedures with the goal of achieving 100% compliance in 2022. 




